From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: Truth should be accepted by all

Date: Wednesday, 28 August 2024 5:57:37 PM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

People who have chosen faith based schools for their children usually do so because the school's values are similar to their own. These people should not be harassed for believing in evidence-based science or their own biology, and this applies to both staff and students in schools in Tasmania. I believe that every person should be free to express their belief in biological reality and evidence-based science without the fear of facing discrimination or bullying. This applies to all situations, whether it is in the classroom or on the playground. The facts do not change and no one should feel pressured to deny the truth or conform to a certain ideology.

Sincerely, Sarah Scrimgeour